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OHIO VALLEY RAILCARS EXCURSION: 
 

Age Of Steam Roundhouse 
Rides for the Public 

July 14 & 15, 2023 
Ohio Valley Railcars will host a Rides for the Public excursion on Friday 

and Saturday July 14 & 15 on the yards of the Age Of Steam Roundhouse in Sugarcreek, Ohio.  
We will be giving rides to the public who are visiting the Roundhouse. One lap around the facility is 

about 5,000 feet (almost a mile) with an estimated travel time of 20 minutes per trip. We will carry 
passengers multiple times each day. 

We will also have a few cars on static display with their owners discussing their cars and our hobby 
with the public.  There will be time for cars to be switched out and given a break to join the static 
display group. More details will be provided in your confirmation letter. 

All NARCOA and OVR rules apply.  No Hy-rails.   An 18 car limit has been set.   
Registration by USPS mail only, no emails or phone calls reservations accepted please. A Confirmation 

document and additional information will come by email.  
Do not contact the railroad with questions. Instead, contact:  
 Brian Davis, EC at (330) 554-4480 or briandavis1111Q@gmail.com 
Return this registration form with your payment to:  
 

Ohio Valley Railcars  
c/o Brian Davis 
5626 Chadwell Circle  
Ravenna, Ohio 44266 

 
 

AOSRFP regr. 2023 
 

NAME:____________________________________________________________  CELL PHONE:__________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________  CITY/STATE/ZIP:____________________________________ 

EMAIL: ___________________________________________ NARCOA NUMBER:  23-_________   OPERATOR NUMBER: ______________ 

MOTORCAR TYPE: ____________________   Total # of Seats: ________ 

OPERATING: FRIDAY, SATURDAY, or BOTH?  _____________________ 

 
FEE $10.00 PER CAR                MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO OHIO VALLEY RAILCARS 
 
  


